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August 16, 1968 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission 
P. 0. Box 2088 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Attention of Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr. 
Secretary-Di rector 

My l e t t e r dated July 15, 1963, requested amendment of Administra­
tive Order PC-249 to permit commingling of production on our SEMU Lease 
without metering from the several pools. I t has been called to our atten­
tion that each of the pools has a different participating area so that i t 
is necessary to have separate measurement from each pool. 

As a consequence of the above described situation, our request 
for amendment of Administrative Order PC-249 is hereby withdrawn. 
Your cooperation on this matter is sincerely appreciated and we 
apologize for the inconvenience which we have caused you in making 
this request prematurely. 

Re: Administrative Order PC-249 

Gentlemen: 

Yours verv t r u l y 

VTL-JS 
Copies to NMOCC-Hobbs 

USCiS-Roswel 1 
USGS-Hobbs 


